

February Newsletter Room Aa

Welcome to February!

This month we'll be celebrating, friendship with Valentine's Day and exploring the wonders of winter

- Love and Friendship:
 - We'll be reading stories about friendship, and kindness.
 - We'll create Valentine's Day cards for our friends and family.
 - We'll sing songs about Kindness and friendship.
- Winter Wonders:
 - We'll explore and learn about winter animals.
 - We'll have indoor snow fun with sensory bins
 - We'll read stories about winter and listen to winter-themed music.
 - We'll learn about hibernation and how animals stay warm in the winter.
- Please label all your child's belongings, including clothes and shoes.
- Don't forget to send a water bottle with your child every day.
- Please Bring you child's folder into the classroom
- Please check your child in on Lillo everyday
- Breakfast is from 7:15 to 8:45 we like to get our day started by 9am